
From: Alakai. Rebecca R 
To: Liveno, Dean D 

Cc: Manuel, Kaleo I 

Subject: RN: EMI Cat3 CWRM abandonment permit application 

Date: Monday, April 15, 2019 6:47:24 AM 

Fyi 

Do we still need to go on a site visit? 

From: Hau, Skippy 
Sent: Saturday, April 13, 2019 9:10 AM 

To: Alakai, Rebecca R <Rebecca.R.Alakai@hawaii.goy> 

Cc: Fretz, Scott <scott.fretz@hawaii.gov>; DeSilva, Lance K <lance.k.desilva@hawaii.gov>; Ersbak, 

Katie C <katie.c.ersbak@hawaii.gov>; Neilson, Brian J <brian.j.neilson@hawaii.gov>; Higashi, Glenn R 

<Glenn.R.Higashi@hawaii.gov>; Gewecke, Catherine A <catherine.a.gewecke@hawaii.gov> 

Subject: Re: EMI Cat3 CWRM abandonment permit application 

I will not be sending any drawings. It was because of the lack of information that we were 

objecting to abandonment of infrastructure for the various streams. These streams appear to 

have been reviewed by CWRM to agree to just restoring stream flow with the removal of 

sluice gates. We are asking for more site specifications of walls, dams, and diversion 

infrastructure should be clearly described for each diversion site. We are asking that Stream 

habitat be restored to improve successful migration of aquatic resources. Just restoring stream 

flow is a good immediate first step but does not address the intermittent conditions the stream 

experiences throughout the year. Or the impacts to the ecosystem. 

The previous report cards in the past required the notching of dams and walls to improve 

continuous stream flow those recommendations should be in the files and were never 

implemented. 

Please let me know if you want copies of these previous recommendations when they 

prioritized a list. 

Skippy 

Sent from my iPhOne 

Division of Aquatic Resources 
101 Maalaea Boat Harbor Road 
Wailuku, Hawaii. 96793 
Telephone #808-243-5834 

On Apr 12, 2019, at 08:08, Alakai, Rebecca R <ftebecca.R.Alakai@hawaii gov> wrote: 

We received this comment letter from FWS fyi. 

Rebecca Alakai, Planner 

Stream Protection and Management Branch 

Commission on Water Resource Management 

003218 


